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Community careers night 

planned Nov. 4 at Laurier 

With the increased interest mature people have in returning to school,

Wilfrid Laurier University has arranged a special program Nov. 4 to answer

questions often raised by potential students.

Neil Gibson, mature students career advisor at Laurier, said the program

will focus on the options available to those considering undertaking university

studies either as full or part-time students.

"Some may wonder about specific programs, such as the diploma in business

that can be completed through part-time study," Gibson said. "Others may be

wondering about the problems of returning to school after a long absence. Still

others may be thinking of making a career change."

He said the program is designed to answer these and similar concerns.

Admission procedures, study skills and career planning will be featured. The

new university film, A Matter of Confidence, will be shown.

The meeting, free and open to all, will begin at 7:30 p.m. in the main

auditorium of the Frank C. Peters Building at University avenue and Albert St.

Wilfrid Laurier University is staging the event in conjunction with Canada

Career Week, Nov. 2-8.
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